FOR LONDON

LLOYD'S REGISTER OF SHIPPING

CARACAS

The Secretary
NEW VCRK

May 15th, 1961

Dear Sir,

s.5. " URRY

Referring to your telgram, I beg to inform yon that
I paid a visit to Mr, Edward Bent in Maracaibo and learnt that
it is his iIntention to drydock the above vessel in the course of
next month, just for cleaning and painting of the bottom.

It is the Owner's idea to make a complete boiler survey
and to check the meinengines.

I understood that no survey will be held as far as the hull
13 concerned and tallshafts.,

The Owner likes to keep the vessel in class, but has e
guarantee for a contract with Phillips Petroleum gust for four
months and c@nnot spend the rmoney to deal with all reguired surveys.,

Trusting this will meet your requirements, I r emai nDear Sir,

Very \tnully yours,




